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May 2, 2011 

 

To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Ellen E. Mauer, PhD 

Subject:  Cost Savings Intergovernmental Agreement 

 

 The Grayslake articulation group has been discussing ways for our 
districts to share equipment when possible in order to save money in rentals.  
In order to limit the liability issue, the firm of Sraga Hauser put together 
an intergovernmental agreement that any of us can sign.  If we approve this, 
we will be able to borrow equipment from other districts who use this 
agreement and save the rental costs.  Some equipment may be larger trucks 
or portable bleachers, for example.  I have attached the documentation 
pertaining to this agreement for your perusal and ask that you consider this 
as a cost savings option.   

 We would ask you to put this on the consent agenda for the next 
meeting if you are interested in participation.   

 

 






















